
 

 

 

To the President/General Secretary 

Affiliated National Weightlifting Federation/Association 

 

                                                                                                                              

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Dear Friends, 

In the name of the Polish Weightlifting Federation and the Organizing 

Committee, I want to warmly welcome to Zamość all the competitors, 

coaches, officials, companions, sponsors, as well as media 

representatives at the EWF Junior European Championships U20 & U23. 

Dear Friends of weightlifting in all Europe, we wish to provide the 

participants of the competition during they stay in wonderful city Zamość 

with all the comfort and supreme conditions conducive in their effort to 

achieve excellent results and beat records! Zamość is a historic city, a 

truly magical place, I believe that the participants of the competition will 

remain under great impression of the beauty of this city, as well as Polish 

hospitality.  

We are convinced that citizens of  Lubelskie together with the supporters 

all over the Europe, will witness the competition on the utmost sports and 

organizational level.  

To all the competitors I wish record results! 

 

Best regards, 

 

Mariusz Jędra, 

President  

 

 


